
 

Welcome 
We give a warm welcome to our Church family and especially our 

visitors.  We are glad you have come to worship with us today. 
May you receive a special blessing this Sabbath. 

KIDS CORNER:   
To thank our speaker today, write a note or draw a picture to give to her after the service as a special 
reminder of the first time she preached at Nambour Church! 

 

CONTACTS 
Pastor |Scott Wareham | 0413 212 291 | scottwareham@gmail.com 
Head Elder |Malcolm Ace |5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 
Church Clerk | Katie Cooney | 5442 2214 / 0448 842 143 | katie.cooney@bigpond.com 
Treasurer | nambourtreasurer@gmail.com  
Deacon | David Johnson | 0410 504 450 | davidjohnson@edensbest.com.au  
Deaconess | Marrianne Smith | 5442 3292 | boatsmith@bluemaxx.com.au 
Pathfinders | Dion Kerr | 0423 102 964 | dion-kerr@hotmail.com  
 StormCo | Owen Thorley | 0431 307 097 | owenthorley@gmail.com  
Newsletter  | Malcolm Ace  5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 
Date Coordinator | nambourcalendar@gmail.com 

 

Church Bulletin: nambourbulletin@gmail.com   Deadline: Wednesday 8pm 
Bulletin Editor for November: Sharlene Romero 0414 784 551  

 
 

Church website: http://nambour.adventist.org.au 
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…To you who 
fear my name 

The Sun of 
Righteousness 

shall arise with 
healing in His 

wings …  
Mal 4:2 

8th November 2014 

mailto:scottwareham@gmail.com
mailto:dsk10@gmail.com
mailto:nambourtreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:davidjohnson@edensbest.com.au
mailto:boatsmith@bluemaxx.com.au
mailto:dion-kerr@hotmail.com
mailto:owenthorley@gmail.com
mailto:nambourbulletin@gmail.com


   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

Today … 

Today: 6:10pm 
Next Friday: 6:14pm 

 

Sunset Times 

Regular Events Announcements 

Studying Together:  9.30am 
Sabbath School & Bible study  
 

Worshipping Together:  11am 
Our speaker for today is Karen Tyler. We are 
thankful for her Ministry and we pray for the 
Blessing of the Holy Spirit as we study God’s 
Word  together. 

 
Upcoming Speakers:  
Nov 15:  Pr. Scott Wareham 
Nov 22:  David Tyler 
Nov 29:  Pathfinders 

Deacon 

Today:  Paul Pavlou 
Next:     Kelvin Bazley 

Today:  
1st Offering – Local Church Budget 
2nd Offering –  World Mission Budget 

Next week:  
1st Offering  - Local Church Budget 
2nd Offering – Church Expense 

There are 3 methods you can use to give 
your offerings:  

1. E-giving–sq.adventist.org.au/e-
giving 

2. Electronic – Westpac  
BSB 734 204, A/C 070 310 

3. Tithe envelopes: for Local Church 
Budget, Building Fund etc.  

 

Offerings 

Bible Study 
At the Church each Wednesday morning at 
9.30am, to study God’s word. All Welcome!  
 

Prayer Meeting 
Each Wednesday night, commencing at 
6.30pm in the Church 

 

24 Seven in 2014 

 
For the young people of the Sunshine 
Coast: 
…First Friday night of the month at 
Landsborough SDA Church (Maleny St, 
Landsborough) at 7.30pm. Join us for music, 
great speakers and fellowship 

 

Church Luncheon 
3

rd
 Sabbath of each month.  

Next one:  Dec 20  
 

Pathfinders 
Contact Dion Kerr for more information. 
0423 102 964 

 

Healthy Lifestyle Club 

Special end of year meeting – Nov 25 

 

Guys Nite 
2

nd
 Saturday night of each month at Kelvin 

Bazley’s home starting at 6pm. 
Next one: Tonight Nov 8  
 
 

Communion 
The Communion Service will be held on  
November 15 

Conference Announcements: Located 
on the noticeboard in the garden foyer. 

Thankyou … 
We would like to thank the members of 
the Nambour Church for their prayers 
and support and visits during the time of 
Len’s illness.  For those who sent cards 
and flowers after his death, please 
accept this as our personal thanks.   
Anne Tinworth and family 

YOOROONGA NEEDS YOUR HELP TO HELP 
THOSE IN NEED - Plans for our purpose-built 
residences for people with a disability are 
moving forward now we have Development 
Application approval. As it is almost end of 
financial year, it’s a perfect time to show your 
support for those in our Church family who are 
living with disabilities. You can give a tax-
deductible donation through the Conference 
website e-Giving portal. 

Camporee Food Shopping Appeal… 
I Thirst Pathfinder Camporee is Jan 6-11 
at Toowoomba. In the foyer is a 
shopping list. If you are able to donate, 
please choose your item and tear off the 
tag as your reminder. Please print your 
name next to the item so we know who 
is planning to donate. We plan to pack 
the trailer the first week in December, so 
if you could watch out for the specials in 
the next few weeks that would be great.  
Bless you all - Rose 0428 292 238. 

 

GUYS NITE TONIGHT 
Our next Guy's Nite is Tonight November 8 

6pm at my place, 10 Greenhaven Close 
Burnside 

Darts, table tennis, pool and board games 
for those who wish to do that. There is a $3 
charge for chips and soft drink. If you want 
pizza you need to organise that between you 
and your friends.  
Thank you –Kelvin  

Gift Card Challenge:  
The challenge is to purchase a gift 
card for Sonshine Sanctuary (which 
assists families escaping domestic 
violence). The gift card can be for any 
amount. The stores recommended by 
Sonshine Sanctuary are: Big W or 
Woolworths/Coles/IGA.  The gift cards 
will be useful in assisting the families 
in purchasing fresh food and also 
school items, such as, uniforms, shoes, 
schoolbags, lunch boxes/drink bottles, 
lunch goodies. Initially many families 
may have no access to funds until 
Centrelink payments can be arranged. 
Sonshine Sanctuary would tell the 
Mums that the card was given with 
Christ’s love & sometimes this stirs an 
interest in Him. 

If you would like to assist in bringing a 
glimpse of joy and hope during a very 
difficult time, please purchase a gift card.  
The collection period is extended to 
December 6th. Gift cards can be given to 
Sarah Downing or put in her folder at 
church. Feel free to include a note for the 
family.  
Thank you. 


